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The first meeting of the Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee was held on Thursday, 19 August 2004.

Councillor Mrs Bradley was appointed the Vice-Chairman for 2004/05. 

The previous Minutes were approved and signed.

Minutes of the three Overview and Scrutiny Committees were noted and commented on as appropriate.  Consideration was given to the Work Programme and the changes to the Forward Plan were found to be acceptable.

The Executive’s Report on the Quarterly Business Reporting was discussed and comments invited.

The Minutes show that the Members noted the improvements but still had some reservations.  However, they were willing to give the new systems and methodology an extended opportunity.

Further development work on the Overview and Scrutiny function was introduced by the Scrutiny Manager and was welcomed by the Members and the funding was identified and agreed.
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